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The spring 2017 issue of IRISES The Bulletin of the American Iris 

Society, was my last as we eased editor Jane Milliman into her full time 

assignment.  Thus I finished five issues as official managing editor and 

several previously in an acting role. 

 

We continue to be impressed by and pleased with Sundance Press as our 

IRISES publisher.  They have been most helpful and speedy in the 

printing process.   

 

I would like to publicly thank Dave and Debra Miller, Judy Nunn, 

Dorothy Stiefel and Judy Keisling for their assistance in proofing past 

issues of IRISES.  It is most helpful to have extra “eyes” look at 

Bulletin copy.  

 

I will continue as Obituaries editor.  We receive several requests each 

quarter for past member obits – so much so that I printed our obit policy 

in the spring 2017 issue. 

 

As always the content and quality of IRISES depends largely upon our 

contributing writers and photographers.  So please keep those stories and 

photos coming to our editor.  Thank you. 

 

Jim Morris 

 

 

 

 

 


